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Parish Giving Program 

One way to support our Parish 

is by joining our Parish Giving 

program. From 1st July 2022 we 

are able offer a tax deduction of 

80% on contributions via this 

program. Contributions to this 

program may be made via cash 

(in supplied weekly envelopes) 

or a recurring monthly credit 

card payment.  

If you want to join the Parish 

Giving Program please complete 

the registration form and return 

to parish office or via collection. 
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11th & 12th June 2022 μ The Most Holy Trinity 

Dear friends,  
 

On Friday last week Ruth and I interviewed a number of people for the role of 
secretary. Iõm happy to announce Michelle Davies is our new secretary. Welcome to 
you Michelle.  
 

By gazing on the face of Christ, a fresh understanding of God is revealed. The 
Christian understanding of God is no longer hidden but made visible through Jesus 
Christ. God is intimately involved in the work and words of Jesus. Through Jesus 
Christ, it becomes possible to understand God as Father, Son and Spirit, not three 
separate gods but one communion of life and love. Jesus is the visible expression of 
this communion drawing people to share in His divine life. The human person is 
transformed through the experience of gazing on the human face of Jesus.  
 

The Pope in Novo Millennio Ineunte considers the Trinity in a very practical sense. 
When we gaze on the face of Christ who is our window to God we are called to 
embrace a spirituality of communion. Communion is the essence of the Trinity and 
reveals something about us as human beings and Christians, made in the image and 
likeness of God. "Communion is the fruit and demonstration of that love which 
springs from the heart of the eternal Father and is poured upon us through the Spirit 
which Jesus gives us."  

 

May we continue to gaze at the face of Jesus, our window into knowing the one true 
God.  

 

Have a happy weeké  

Hi, my name is Michelle Davies. I have recently joined Sydney City South 

as parish secretary.  I am a mum to four school aged children and a loyal 

Rabbitohs supporter. I look forward to meeting and working with the    

Sydney City South community. 



PRAYER INTENTIONS   

 
Recently Deceased: John Costa, Br Michael Hill, Allan Walker, 
Sr Maureen Hodge rsj, Sr Mary Markham rsj, Sr Marjorie 
(Patricia) Byron oln, Piero Favretti. 

Anniversary: May Mitchell (1/6), Joan Zammit (6/6), Gloria 
Mary Lewis (7/6), Geoffrey Windsor (9/6), Kay Spittle (11/6), 
Ante Madunic (12/6). 

Deceased: Joseph Mizzi, Bill, Muriel, Marc & Jamie Wickert, 
Shirley Turner, Sr. Patricia Wilkinson, Anna, Stanley & Jim 
Atkins, Jay Rosenstrauss, All Souls, especially those that have no 
one to pray for them, All Souls of the Unborn. 

Those who are sick: Gonzalo Jacome, Sr Dominic Furlong 
OSU, Ana Lucia Solorzano, Jack, Ruby, Samsia, John Cooley, 
Christina OõConnor, Sr Dominic Furlong OSU, John Gavan, 
Geraldine Carrington, Therese Mullaney, Fr Brian Egan, Pat 
Frost and all the housebound.  If you wish to be included in 
bulletin lists, please email the Parish Office. For Mass Intentions 
please email before 10am Friday. Donations can be made via 
website or given to Fr Paul directly.  

Parish of Sydney City South  

under the patronage of  

Our Lady, St Joseph &  
St Vincent de Paul  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Team 

Michelle Davies (secretary) 

secretary@citysouthcatholic.org.au 

Ruth Rawlinson (Operations Manager) 

manager@citysouthcatholic.org.au 

Sr Rosemary (Pastoral Associate)  

pastoral@citysouthcatholic.org.au  

 

This Week: 

Weekday Mass times this week: 
Monday 13 June 
7.30am Liturgy of the  
Word with Communion 
Tuesday 14 June 
5.00pm Our Lady of Mt Carmel Waterloo 
Wednesday 15 June 
7.30am St Josephõs Rosebery  
Friday  17 June 
8am Our Lady of Mount Carmel Waterloo 
Sunday Mass Times                                        
Waterloo: 5pm Sat Vigil                                   
Rosebery: Sunday 7.30am & 9.00am.                
Reconciliation @ Rosebery 8.30am. 
Redfern 11.00am   

 
Schools in Our Parish: 

Our Lady of Mt Carmel, Waterloo 

96991407 

info@olmcwaterloo.catholic.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Marg Holles 
 

St Joseph, Rosebery (opening 2023) 

9184 6630  

Principal: Mr Bernard Ryan  
 

St Joseph Preschool & Long Day Care,   
Rosebery  

1A Kimberley Grove, Rosebery, NSW 2018 

9030 4677/  0457 036 456 

scecs.rosebery@syd.catholic.edu.au  

Director: Lidia Krslovic 
 

Jarjum School (Jesuits) Redfern 

117 Redfern Street 

99365450 

Principal: Matt Smith  

Thank you to all who are supporting the 

parish financially.  

Please use the QR code, Tap N Go, Support Us Tab from 

Website or contact the Parish Office to make a donation OR 

be set up for a monthly donation using your credit card. 

Financial Update -  

 FY2022 Q3 (Jan 22 to Mar 22) 

First Collection 
Supports the Clergy 
Remuneration Fund 

 $11,843  

Second Collection Supports the Parish  $11,215  

Special Event: 1st Anniversary Raffle 

Raffle 
Catholic Diocese of  

Lismore Flood Appeal 
 $  1,449  

Recent Appeals (Total Collected to date) 

Project Compassion Total to date  $  1,799 

Candle Money 
Sent to Parish of  OLL, 
Phetchabun Thailand  

 $  1,200  

Week Ending 4/5 June 

First Collection 
Supports the Clergy 
Remuneration Fund 

 $    667  

Second Collection Supports the Parish  $    704 

If you wish to be included in bulletin lists, please email the 

Parish Office.  

For Mass Intentions please email before 10am Friday. 
Donations can be made via website or given to Fr Paul 

directly. 

secretary@citysouthcatholic.org.au.   

mailto:scecs.rosebery@syd.catholic.edu.au


§ Morning Tea at Rosebery Parish Office, 
Wednesday June 15 @ 11am. Please let 
Parish Office know if you will be attending. 

§ First Holy Communion: Feast of Corpus 
Christi (19 June) 

§ World Day of Prayer Pilgrimage Day, 
Saturday 25 June Waterloo 9am-6pm  

§ NATDOC Week celebration, included in 
11.00am Mass on Sunday 3 July, Redfern.  

§ Sunday 10 July, after 9.00am Mass  Blessing 
of ground for construction of St Joseph 
Primary School 

§ Mark in diary now: Parish Dinner 
confirmed for Friday May 5th 2023 6pm to 
10pm at The Tea Room QVB (more details 
to come!) 

Morning Tea @ Rosebery Parish Office: Our monthly gathering is returning from Wednesday June 15.  Morning Tea will 
be held 11am on the third Wednesday of the month. Please let the Parish Office know if you will be attending.  

Rosters have been emailed/ posted to Readers. If you 

are not  available on your rostered date, please contact 

the    Parish Office before 1pm on Friday so an alternate 

reader can be organised.  All readers have been 

provided a copy of Break Open the Word. Please advise 

Parish Office if you didn't receive one. 

Rosters Readers 

5:00pm 

This Bianca Rodrigo 

Next Therese Poulton 

7:30am 

This Michael Burns 

Next Josette Merchant 

9:00am 

This Amelia K. 

Next Terri Lumibao 

11:00am 
This Sr Rosemary 

Next Sr Esmey 

9am Welcome 

9:15am Catechesis Reflection on Eileen OõConnor ð 
Jocelyn Hedley 

10.15am Votive Mass to our Lady 

11.00am Church open for pilgrims.   
Cooper Room in Presbytery open with histori-
cal display 

1pm Lunch available  

1:15pm Catechesis Reflection on Our Lady of Mt Car-
mel ð Fr Paul Smithers 

1:35pm Brown Scapular Enrolment 

2.45pm -
3.30pm 

Concert of sacred music 

5pm Vigil Mass 

Pilgrimage Day Program 

Saturday 25 June  



Meet the Parish Pastoral Council 

Each week we will get to know a little about each member.  

This week: Linda Clinch 

I became a Catholic as an adult after our marriage and after attending an RCIA program run at Our Lady of 

Fatima Caringbah parish, where we lived and attended for approximately 20 years.  We moved to Waterloo in 

2008 and have attended OLMC Waterloo since then.   

My working career has been in the Corporate environment, holding various HR leadership roles and I have 

completed a Masters degree in Business and also the Australian Institute of Company Directors course. 

 

    Fr Paul   Ruth        Linda                 Paul                    Michael           Sr Rosemary     Martin 

  Parish Priest Operations Manager          Finance Team           Finance Team               Finance Team          Pastoral Associate  

                                    Finance Team 

Gay                      Bruce                    Igor                      Ben                   Marg                   Bernard   

                 Principal OLMC            Principal St Joseph 

The Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) is a consultative body that advises the Parish Priest in pastoral matters. It is 

not a governing board nor is it responsible for day to day operations. The PPC is a strategic group that pro-

motes and considers how we can truly live out the mission to ôgo make disciplesõ.  

 

Saint Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal 

 

Saint Vincent De Paul Society will be conducting 

their  winter appeal on Sunday the 12th of June at Rose-

bery. 

Society members will accept donations after each Mass 

and receipts will be issued on the day. 

Envelopes will be available if you wish take one home and 

return it the following week 

And place on the collection plate. A receipt will be issued 

and mailed to the information provided on the envelope. 

This information remains confidential and is not shared. 

In advance I thank for your kind generosity. 

S.V.D.P. Society Rosebery. 


